

Information Policy & Compliance bbc.co.uk/foi

John Walker via e-mail

23 September 2008

Dear Mr Walker,

Request for Information - RFI20080919

Thank you for your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 ("the Act") received on 25 August 2008 seeking the following information:

'What percentage of the BBC Licence Tax is spent by BBC employees on illegal drugs?'

The BBC has a zero tolerance policy towards illegal drugs and no income from the TV Licence fee is spent on their purchase.

I hope this response satisfies your request.

Your Appeal Rights:

If you are not satisfied with this response you have the right to an internal review by a BBC senior manager. Please contact us at the following address: BBC Freedom of Information, Room 2252, White City, 201 Wood Lane, London W12 7TS, explaining what you would like us to review and including your reference number: If you are not satisfied with the internal review, you can appeal to the Information Commissioner. The contact details are: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF, telephone 01625 545 700 or see http://www.ico.gov.uk/

Yours sincerely

L Wright

Advisor, Information Policy & Compliance

